




 
ROCHFORD CORE STRATEGY EXAMINATION 

 
Programme Officer:  Lissa Higby 

Council Offices 
South Street 

Rochford 
Essex, SS4 1BW 

 
Tel.: 01702 318062 

Email: programme.officer@rochford.gov.uk
 

Ref: 
 

Date: 1 August 2011 
 
 
Mark Francois MP., 
The House of Commons, 
Westminster 
London, SW1 1AA. 

 
 
 

Dear Mr. Francois, 
 
Possible Suspension of Rochford Core Strategy Examination 
 
Thank you for your letter dated 29 July.  The Inspector is considering the 
Council's request for a suspension of the Examination, and will copy her 
response to you in due course. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
Lissa Higby 
Programme Officer 
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